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Victorian News.

We had our Christmas luncheon on December 2nd at Paterson River Country Club. 14 attended and it was a lovely day and we had a very excellent meal and we were looked after very well.

Those in attendance were: - Harry & Olive Botterill, Bluey & Mary Bone, Mavis Broadhurst, Don Thompson & Margaret Monk, John & Shirley Southwell, Ed & Dot Bourke, Nina Grachan, Cath Roberts & Joan Freyer.

Apologies were received from: - Fred Broadhurst (sick, but is old self again) Leith & Marge Cooper, Jack Fox & Rolf Baldwin who cannot travel far these days.

Lady Callinan is at Darnlee House, Lansell Rd, Toorak. 3142, phone 9804.7125. I was talking to her son Chris, and he cannot understand why the Couriers were not forwarded to this address. She is very frail with vague memories but Chris says she is very interested in the 2/2nd and the sons can read the Couriers to her. I was talking to Baldy on the phone, at the moment he has a touch of flu and when he feels better Olive and I will go to see him. He sends his regards and best wishes to all the 2/2nd folk. 

Alf Harper is in a hostel, now the address Homestead Hostel, 33 Homestead Ave, Wallington. 3321, so perhaps he has not been getting his Couriers. He is able to read but cannot get about.

Harry Botterill.
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